
Hello all! 

I cannot believe we are actually here! I am so excited about all

of our wonderful adventures this year! First things first, please

make sure you have gone over all of the contact information

on the cards that were sent home. This card will help you

immensely throughout the school year! Secondly, make sure

you have had a chance to look over the information that was

put outside, as well, such as the "About the Teacher", "Tell Me

About You", and the "Reading to Learn Information Packet".

Please make sure to check our classroom website daily to keep

up with homework and announcements. It is going to be a

fantastic year and I can't wait to spend it with all of you!

Thank you all for such a wonderful school year! 

Have a lovely summer,

Mrs. Erbstoesser

Welcome to 4th Grade!
by MRS. ERBSTOESSER

FOURTH GRADE
NEWSLETTER

S E P T E M B E R  7 T H ,  2 0 2 1

W E D N E S D A Y

OFFICIAL FIRST DAY BACK!

M O N D A Y

T U E S D A Y

LABOR DAY

MEET THE TEACHER 1-4PM


